
From: Philip Pearson
To: Norfolk Boreas
Cc: Carrie Marchbank; Mark Trinder
Subject: Confirmation of finalised Statement of Common Ground between the RSPB and the Applicant
Date: 07 May 2020 16:43:47

Dear Sian,
 
As requested, this email is to confirm that the updated Statement of Common Ground between the RSPB
and the Applicant is the final version. We have reviewed the document and this represents the final
position regarding areas we have been able to agree and areas where we continue to disagree.
 
Regards,
Phil.
 
 
Dr Philip Pearson 
Senior Conservation Officer (Norfolk & Lincolnshire)

RSPB Norwich Office, 65 Thorpe Road, Norwich, NR1 1UD – office currently closed 
 

rspb.org.uk

The RSPB is the UK’s largest nature conservation charity, inspiring everyone to give nature a home. Together
with our partners, we protect threatened birds and wildlife so our towns, coast and countryside will teem with life
once again. We play a leading role in BirdLife International, a worldwide partnership of nature conservation
organisations.

The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity: England and Wales no. 207076,
Scotland no. SC037654
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